
 

 

CCCM JIPS  

Starting in the last week of November 2016, the camp coordination and camp management 

agencies (DRC, LWF, NRC and UNHCR) will be conducting a humanitarian survey of people in 

the Sittwe Rural camps. The aim is to collect reliable information about the humanitarian 

situation of people in the camps. This will allow humanitarian organisations to respond more 

effectively to the needs of people in the future. The survey will be conducted from late 

November 2016 to mid-January 2017. 

How will the survey be conducted? 

Stage 1: Every household will be asked about the number of people in their household, their 

place of origin and some other basic demographic questions 

Stage 2: A random selection of households will be asked a longer questionnaire about 

humanitarian needs and living conditions 

Stage 3: Focus group discussions will be conducted in each of the camps 

The survey will be conducted in all Sittwe Rural camps as well as some nearby villages. The 

questions should be answered by the head of the household, if they are not at home another 

adult household member can answer the questions.  

Households that answer the questions will not receive any financial or material rewards. All 

information provided will be completely anonymous: no names of individuals will be noted.  

If you have any questions or complaints before, during or after the survey please contact the 

CCCM staff in your camp.  

 


